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Meeting Summary 

Agenda 
• Announcements 
• Call for Advanced Technology Concept Papers 
• Winter Webinar Planning 
• Other Business 

 

Discussion 
Announcements 

• None 

Call for Advanced Technology Concept Papers 

• The ATWG conducted an internal survey among ATWG and ESSC members to gather topic 
ideas for a potential 2025 Call for Advanced Technology Concept Papers. Based on the 
survey results, several requested technology areas were discussed further by the ATWG. 

• Group members emphasized that potential technology areas should first appropriately 
align with the ATWG’s objectives. From then, the areas can be further defined through 
questions on a Call for Concept Papers.  
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• The group discussed interest in conducting a Call for Concept Papers, noting that it must be 
clear that the process and papers support the ATWG objectives.  

• There was consensus from the ATWG members that a new Call for Concept Papers would 
be useful in supporting the use of advanced technologies to help meet CLCPA goals.  

o Last year, the Call for Concept Papers expanded beyond the original three program 
areas, and the ATWG received 15 concept papers.  

o An ATWG member noted that this process can help planners involved in the CGPP. 
• The ATWG will review the feedback from the initial internal survey to refine potential topics 

into a shortlist.  

Winter Webinar 

• The ATWG reviewed a draft presentation for the stakeholder webinar.  
• The ATWG discussed plans for the webinar and will be working on finalizing the details of 

the presentation in the coming weeks.  

 


